
Duke of Edinburgh Practice Walks (April 24) 

                

 

We are delighted with and very proud of our five students who braved the 
English changeable weather to complete a navigation exercise in preparation 

for their Duke of Edinburgh Expedition.  

The group covered a massive 12km hike with very limited support from staff, 
they set off from school at 9:30am, after stopping for a well-deserved rest and 

lunch break they finally returned to school at 2.30pm. 

Scarborough School has been very fortunate in receiving a generous grant 
from the Duke of Edinburgh scheme in order to buy the much-needed supplies 

for all pupils participating, so far we’ve bought walking boots, rucksacks, 
walkie-talkie’s and much needed waterproofs! 

Pupils have enjoyed being out of the classroom environment for the day and 
appreciated being in the countryside for a change of scenery, there was a real 

sense of pride and achievement when returning back to school. 

 

 

 


